
Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting Department 
6 Miller Street 
Plattsburgh, New York 12901 
 
 

May 18, 2004 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 

Attached is the fourth revised tariff leaf no. 22 changing the insufficient check 
charge from $25 to $20 in conformance with the New York State General Obligations 
Law. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
John S. Brown 
Manager 
Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting Dept. 

 

Received: 5/18/2004


